
Knavesmire School Library – Nursery Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our first School Library Newsletter of the year! I wanted to share some information 
with you about our lovely School Library and hope that you will find it helpful. 

When are we open and Where is The Library? 

We are open every day after school Monday – Friday from 3:30 until 4:00 

3:15 – 3:30   Browsing and Book Sharing    3:30 – 4:00 Returns, Issues, Book and Story Sack Sharing 

We are located in the original School Hall at the centre of the school, which is easily accessible 
through The Main School Reception. 

How does my child join the library, how many things can be borrowed and for how long? 

Every child attending Knavesmire are automatically registered onto our Electronic School Library 
Lending System and the Nursery children visit our library every week with their class. The children 
can borrow two books or resources for up to two weeks. Renewals can be made on request. 

We have a team of Year 6 School Library Assistants, Mrs Hall (on Wednesdays) and myself to help 
with any questions and queries you may need help with. 

What kind of things do you have in The Library? 

We have a wide selection of board and picture books, a small selection of audiobooks and DVDs, 
coupled with our puppet theatre and story sacks which are always available to share at school. 

Other Information 

We respectfully ask that pushchairs are not bought into the Library and that all books and 
resources go through our electronic system for issuing and returns. 

Further information can be found on our School Library pages on our School Website under News. 

If you have any further queries, please feel free to pop in to see me – always happy to help! 

Looking forward to meeting you! 

Mrs Wareham and the School Library Team 

Monday 7th March, 2022 


